"WWI Open House"

Perhaps you have an old photo, or the name of your great uncle, the brother your grandmother said had died during the Great War. You have found some old family papers after the 9/12 presentation "You, Your Family, and WWI".

Come by with your photos, information and questions about WWI, spend a few minutes with a volunteer genealogist. Who knows what you may learn!

Join us on Sept. 30th between 2pm - 5pm

It is an OPEN HOUSE, come at the time that works for you!

- Sign up to "Adopt-a-Grave" of a McLean County WWI Soldier who is buried in McLean County. Your family, club, church, class, troop, team or just yourself can do it, because it matters.
- Hear about the "All Present and Accounted For" Project which is focused on identifying all the burial locations of WWI McLean County soldiers. Who is still missing?
- Learn about the McLean County boys who died during WWI and are still buried in Europe, and the tour developed by Suzi Davis/ DirectTravel, to visit their graves in Spring 2019.

Join us at the John H. Kraus VFW Post #454, 1006 E. Lincoln Street, Bloomington. This is a FREE event and all are invited to attend. This is the third special WWI event that the Post has sponsored. We are grateful for the Lexington Historical and Genealogical Society sponsorship of this event. For more information call: Jim Waters 309-827-9733 or Suzanne Kraus 773-573-9252.

"They will not be forgotten, as long as we remember"

Please post and share this flyer! Thank you!